Date: December 15,2015
To:  Legal Notice, Gardner News legals@the gardnernews.com
fax: 978-630-2909  telephone: 978-632-8000 ext 34

From: Westminster Conservation Commission
Please Publish: December 30, 2015

Paid by check #248 $68.25

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold
a public hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, January 7, 2016 at
7:20 p.m. to consider the Notice of Intent filed Claudia Lane for the installation of a culvert and grading on a
logging road next to a pond at 70 Lanes Road, Westminster.




